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Friday, February 23, 2018

March 8
Open House  6:30 pm
March 9
Knights’ Night Out
March 10
Math Competition 
2nd - 6th grade
March 12
Educational Apparel
Uniform Sale
March 16
K-12 Jean Day
7-12 Pizza Day 
March 22, 23, 24
The Music Man
March 28
Shadow Day
March 29 - April 4
Easter Break
April 20
K-12 Jean Day
April 27 - May 6
Senior Mission Trip
April 30- May 4
9-12 Missions Week
May 8
Strings Program
Grades 2-12
May 11
Red Cross Blood Drive
May 12
Spring Formal
Grades 11 and 12
May 14
Senior Project Night

Please plan to attend the Knights’ Night Out Carnival on 
Friday, March 9th.  Do you know the theme of your child’s 
homeroom basket? Have you signed up to help yet?  Email 
Heather Keener at hkeener@fcaknights.us or sign up in the 
foyer!  

Knights’ Night Out

March 22, 23, 24 
7:00 pm

Congrats to FCA Students

FCA has scheduled several open houses for the upcoming 
school year. On March 8th, there will be an open house at 
6:30 pm. If you are aware of anyone who would like more 
information about FCA, please invite them to an upcoming 
open house.

Open House

Camp Invention Returns
FCA will be hosting Camp Invention for a fourth year the 
week of June 18th! In the Mod My Mini Mansion™ module,
campers will dream up and design their very own futuristic 
smart home filled with gadgets, LED’s, and technology.
They will make their own take-home mini mansions and 
explore renewable sources to power up their eco smart 
homes.  They will discover the Internet of Things and how 
smart devices are connected and controlled. And they will 
change letters into numbers using binary code to create a 
message.

Re-enrollment for the 2018-2019 school year is now open. 
Please be on the lookout for your student’s Back-to-School 
Enrollment Letter with instructions and individual 
passcode.  Special “Early Bird” Offer:  If you re-enroll your 
student(s) by April 6, 2018, the $200 per student ($300 
family max) enrollment fee is waived! After April 6th, 
regular enrollment fees will apply.  

Re-enrollment Time is Here!

The State Fire Marshall visited FCA students on Thursday, 
February 15, 2018 to award state recognition to two 
students for their excellent artwork for fire safety and fire 
prevention! The posters of Luke Lawhead in third grade 
and Brooklyn Harmon in fifth grade  were two of twelve 
drawings that will be used to increase fire safety awareness 
by the State Fire Marshall. 


